NEWSLETTER   PH2LOA
FEBRUARY 2022

Hope all had great holiday season.
Dave Spence is retiring from the Board.  He will stay on until we find a replacement.  Anyone interested please contact a Board member.  Dave is a valued director and will be missed.  

Due to conflicts on time/day/month/frequency, the Board meetings have changed.  We will meet the second Tuesday in March, June, September, and December.  Everyone is welcome to attend.  New ideas/viewpoints/issues are encouraged as it keeps the HOA current.  We meet at Flo’s at 4:30pm.  
The Annual Meeting will also change.  It will be at the Community Hall on the second Tuesday of October at 6:30pm. 
We will no longer have a dedicated phone for PH2.  Directors can be phoned directly as the numbers are listed at end of Newsletter.  With the phone calls we get, it is cheaper to use each Director’s listings.  Members can always phone Flo if they choose and she will relay the call.  The email/mailing address/website are the same.

The board has decided not to mow the roadway.  There is no real benefit to the members.  The weed spraying of the roadway will continue. Please contact Owen Conley at 406- 754-3036 or 406- 253-1951 for private land servicing in the spring.

A reminder that the HOA assessment fee of $50/lot was due January 1st 2022.  Please submit payment if you have not already done it.

Favorite joke:

When I was younger, I could remember anything, whether it happened or not.

Mark Twain

President Shane Heupel….406-370-3417

Vice President Dave Spence…406-210-1059
Treasurer Kim Myre…406-799-4194

ACC Jon Kimble…559-352-1455

Secretary Flo Fenstad…406-540-2768
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